
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
                 

          

 

 

 
 

 

 

Public Meeting to Solicit Partners for the 2015 July 3
rd

 Fireworks  
 

WINDSOR, CALIF., FEBRUARY 10, 2014 – The Town of Windsor Parks and Recreation 

Department will facilitate a public meeting between 3G Productions, businesses and non-profit 

organizations interested in partnering for the July 3
rd

 Fireworks and festivities in 2015. 

Discussion items will include background information, event logistics information, budget, 

timeline, vendor participation, non-profit booth information, sponsorship and ideas on how to 

work together.  

 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 18
th

, 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Windsor 

Library Forum Room. 

 

3G Productions has been under contract with the Town of Windsor for the Fireworks show for 

the past two summers. This summer marks the end of a three year contract. The Town Council 

strongly encourages businesses and non-profits to participate and discuss creative ways to 

collaborate while offering a quality event to the Windsor community and minimizing the impact 

to the General Fund and creating a sustainable funding model.  

 

For more information and to RSVP your attendance contact Pearl Reed at 

preed@townofwindsor.com or by calling (707) 838-1267. 
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CONTACT:   

Pearl Reed, Recreation Coordinator 

Town of Windsor 

707-838-1267 
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